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The Garyuan Dojo Roma 

is pleased to invite you 

 

2°  Dojo-cho international meeting 

Tenshin Shoden Katori Shinto Ryu 

Hatakeyama ha 

 

Rome 26th and 27th January 2013 

from 10,00 to 18.00 

 

 The meeting theme will be the study of 
techniques and kata as well as transmitted by 
G. Hatakeyama Sensei with the aim to check 
and compare the teaching methods and the 
transmission of the school within the various 
Dojo in Europe. Will attend the meeting only 
the Dojo-cho accompanied by one assistant. 
The event is free for all participants. It will be 
conducted as a training college in which each 
of the guests may bringing its experience. As 
a continuation of the work started last year, 
we will study the following Kata: 
 

Garyuan Dojo Roma c/o Asd il Ponte 
Via Giuseppe De Robertis, 8 – 00143 
Roma 
Phone: +39. 06.500.31.54 
Mobile: +39.320.873.33.34 
www.asd-ilponte.org  
 info@asd-ilponte.org 

Kasumi no tachi Isonami no tachi 
Hakka no tachi Murakumo no tachi 

Kasa hazushi no bo Seigan no kodachi 
Hane tsurube no bo Suigetsu no kadachi 

Nanatsu no naginata Hangetsu no kodachi 

Kasumi no naginata Hiryu no yari 

It will be avoid make film during the lessons. 

Preregistration is required. If somebody wants can sleep at the dojo for free. 


